
From: Sharlein Smith
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 9:57 PM 
To: Dan Rogers 
Cc: northinfo; Carly Bentall; Kathi Bentall; Joe Bernardo; Jeff Boeda; Caitlin 

Fraser; Gary Home Fraser; Gary Work Fraser; Judi Work Fraser; Keith 
Fraser; Joan Godderis; Rick Godderis; Sarah Haggerstone; Sheila 
Haggerstone; Andy Kegel; Susan Kegel; Alan Meek; Bruce Meek; Chris 
Phillips; Chris Ritchie; Ian Roote; Jennifer Dale Roote; Jenny Roote; 
Kevin Roote; Lisa Roote; Erin Ross; Paul Milley; Curt Shepard; Sheri 
Shepard; Rog Smith; Sharlein Smith; Shawn Home Smith; Steve & Aini 
Smith; Rick Stacey 

Subject: LTC meeting - Sept 1 
 
Hello Dan, 
 
Thank you for your response to my previous email.   
 
I wish to express my disappointment and concern that the proposed Keats Foreshore by-laws will not be 
explained, discussed or have a public consultation before the second reading.   
 
I hope that dates for further public consultation will be scheduled soon, with sufficient notice, and at a 
time and place that are accessible for most property owners.   
 
Regards, 
Sharlein Smith 
Plumper Cover  


